
	

	

        June 19, 2020 
 
 

State of Maine 
Department of Environmental Protection 

And 
Land Use Planning Commission 

 
In the Matter of: Central Maine Power Company New England Clean Energy Connect 
Application for Site Location of Development Act and Natural Resources Protection Act Permits 
 
RE: Application for Stay of Agency Decision dated June 5, 2020 
 
On June 12, 2020 a letter was sent from James R. Beyer indicating that the Parties will have until 
5 PM on Friday, June 19, 2020 to provide their legal arguments, either in support of, or in 
opposition to, a Stay. 
 
Group 5 has no opinion regarding the merits of a request for stay, and as such takes no position 
for or against this proposed Stay. 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
        Mike Novello 
        Wagner Forest Management, Ltd. 


